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Physics Department
University of Dhaka
Dhaka-1000, Bangladesh

11" September, 2017

Professor Sultana N. Nahar
Department of Astronomy
The Ohio State University
Columbus, OH 43210, USA

Ref: Visiting Dhaka University of Dhaka during October-November 2017
Dear Professor Sultana Nahar,
Assalamu alaikum.

We would be pleased to invite you to the Department of Physics of University of Dhaka
during the months of October-November. As discussed we would appreciate your carrying
out the following involvements in the Department:

1. Give a 3-weeks lecture course on Atomic Astrophysics with research based computational
workshop. Prof. Ishitaque could be involved in the organization of it.

2. One seminar of present interest in the field of atomic astrophysics

3. Discussions on the evaluation of teaching and research recognition in physics.
We will provide the logistics of your stay during your work in Dhaka University.
We hope to see you soon.

With best regards,

~agally

Professor Dr. I(Ad. Abdus Satter
Chairman

Department of Physics
University of Dhaka
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